
     
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

DATE:  December 2, 2021 
 
TO:   Duncan Miller, Town Clerk 
 
FROM:  Lisa Collins, Community Development Director  
 
SUBJECT:  Sanctuary on Camelback Mountain Resort & Spa (5700 E McDonald Drive)   

             Transfer of Liquor License          
  
 
I have reviewed the application for a liquor license transfer from William Nassikas to Jeffery 
Craig Miller for the Sanctuary on Camelback Mountain Resort & Spa, located at 5700 E McDonald 
Drive.  The Community Development Department finds no reason to oppose the application as 
submitted.  The request is in accordance with the Special Use Permit for this property. 
 


